BC Water Co LLC
IMPORTANT NOTICE

BC Water Co LLC (“BC Water” or “the Company™), on February 18, 2022, filed for
approval from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
(Commission”) to increase one of our ancillary charges.

BC Water recently has started to have customers who are behind on payments for
water service. This causes the company to also be late on its on-going payment to
various vendors and to cover expenses. To help reduce these late payments, we will be
requesting from the Commission a late payment charge to be added to our tariff.

This late payment charges will only apply to customers who are late in their payment and will
not effect most of our customers who pay timely. The effective date is Apr 1, 2022.

The late payment charge will be as follows:

Late Payment Charge (whichever is greater)
2% of unpaid Balance or Minimum $2.50, billed monthly

The UTC has the authority to set final rates that may be either lower or higher from the
Company’s request, depending on the results of its investigation. Commission staff will make a
recommendation to the Commissioners at an open meeting which is scheduled for 9:30 am on
Thursday, March 24, 2022.

The UTC building is closed to the public until further notice. This open meeting will be
conducted remotely. If you intend to listen or participate, call 360-664-1234 for instructions
and sign in at least a day before the open meeting. Accommodation and translation services
are available; please email communications@utc.wa.gov to request.

You can also comment by using the “Submit a Comment” feature at the Commission’s
Web site at www.utc.wa.gov or by using the contact information below.

Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission Post Office Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
E-mail:
comments{@utc.wa.gov
Telephone: 1-888-333-

WUTC (9882)

If you have any questions about the Company’s filing or how it may affect you, please feel free
to reach out to me at the contact information below.

Sincerely,

Clayne Wiser, General Manager

BC Water Co LLC

22307 S Cottonwood Dr Kennewick, WA 99338
509-627-7164 clayne@bcwaterco.com



